
Submitter: Renee Nilan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB4130 

The issue with the corporate practice of medicine is the practice of putting profits over 

quality of care. There are a number of ways this occurs, from purchasing equipment 

that is not effective for patient care, or not supplying it at all. Physician productivity 

has been being pushed above levels that are safe for patient care. I’m sure you can 

imaging that seeing 4-6 patients per hour in an emergency department is unrealistic if 

any quality of care is expected. That is 15 minutes or less to listen to the patient 

complaint, place orders, dictate a chart and determine treatment. Would you like an 

explanation of what’s being done to you?? Sorry. Out of time.  


